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Welcome to our new Deputy CEO
We are pleased to welcome Magnus Andersson as our new Deputy CEO, who joined us on January 
1st. Magnus will play a key role in driving our continued growth and commitment to delivering 

 plastic injection moulding solutions.high-quality
 
You can read Magnus’ first thought about the journey ahead:
 
“I am very impressed with what I have seen so far within KB Components. It is a very entrepreneurial 
organization with strong and engaged teams, impressive and up to date factories, and solid 
structures and processes. A strong platform to stand on as we continue the journey of growing the 
business, providing innovative solutions, and serving our customers with quality from our growing 
global footprint. 
 
I look forward to contributing to  continued journey of profitable growth. With focus on adding KB’s
value to our customers, being an innovative and reliable partner and embracing our newly acquired 
companies and colleagues we will generate both organic and acquired growth for all our 
stakeholders.”
 
We are excited to have Magnus on board and look forward to working together to achieve our goals. 
Please, join us in welcoming Magnus to the team!
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